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Sunshine Coast sought after Filming
Location

The sweeping beauty and pristine outdoor
environment of the Sunshine Coast has caught the
attention of international film makers.   This past
week, the final episode of the hugely popular 36
part Survivor-Return of the Outcasts series was

aired on on M-Net's Channel 101.   The series was
shot on locations along the Fish River Beach, Kap

River and Fort d'Acre.    
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 No sooner was the final episode of Survivor filmed, before BBC Channel 4 moved in to
film a new British reality TV show.   The series is set to be screened in the U.K. and

other European destinations and will feature spectacular scenery filmed on the
Sunshine Coast.   As if this were not exciting enough, two more shows are set to be

filmed on the Sunshine Coast within the next few months. 



The reason why producers are clamouring to film in this area is because of the long
stretches of unspoilt beauty along our coastline, offering easy access to the beaches, 
 close proximity to amenities and freedom to film in areas where there is little human

habitation.   Great care is taken to ensure that environmental plans are stricltly
adhered to so as ensure that the area remains pristine and unspoilt.    

What this flurry of activity leaves us with is excellent exposure for tourism, and peaks
interest from potential investors looking to invest in property, or simply to make

lifestyle changes.   Our surrounding villages and towns have a lot to offer to would be
investors.   In addition, the actual filming offers local job opportunities.   



SUNSHINE COAST TOURISM TEAMS
UP WITH SANPARKS 

A partnership has been forged between SanParks Addo and
Sunshine Coast Tourism offering the very best of Beach and
Bush.    The partnership was borne when honoury Ranger,
Doug Swanson, president of the Sunshine Coast Tourism and
Chamber of Business in Kenton, set up a meeting between
SanParks and the Sunshine Coast Tourism team of Jo Wilmot
and Sandy Birch.

This culminated in Rosslee Wagenaar (Regional Manager of
SanParks Garden Route) and Yoliswe Matwas (Addo Elephant
Park Manager) being invited to experience the magic of the
Sunshine Coast.   The team was hosted by tourism and got  to
experience some of the highligts of our world.  In return, this
past week-end the Addo team hosted Sunshine Coast for a
recce of what Addo has to offer.   
  
What this essentially means for us,  is that we are now the
offical Beach partner for Addo, allowing for  cross  marketing
opportunities.   The Addo National Park borders Cannon Rocks
and stretches along the Woody Cape forests in Alexandria.      




East Beach Patrols
We care about your safety and peace of
mind, and so the Port Alfred Business
Forum and Multi Security are happy to
confirm that daily beach patrols are on

going at East Beach, Port Alfred. 



We thank everyone who has contributed
towards this effort so far.  This has

allowed for the purhase of a 4 wheeler for
patrols and personnel to carry out the

patrols.     

The continuation of this progrogramme, however, relies on community support.    Many of our residents make
regular use of East beach and we urge you to please get in touch with Tourism for more information on this
programme.   Your donation, no matter the amount, will go a long way to ensuring the continued success of

this very important project.   





The Port Alfred ParkRun is a free, fun and friendly weekly 5km community event.   You can walk, jog,
run, volunteer or spectate ---- its all up to you!



The ParkRun is held every Saturday at 8.00 and takes place at the Port Alfred Town Hall in

Causeway Road.    



There is no fee to join or to take part.   Do register before you come along - you only need to
register once.   You will get a barcode when you register and you need to bring this along so that

the your time can be recorded.      



Note : the ParkRun is not a race.   Take part for your own enjoyment.   Come along an join in
whatever your pace!  




PARK RUNPORT ALFRED
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